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CIRCULAR NO. BEN/KOL/24
        TO ALL UNITS / MEMBERS           DATE: 24.01.2018

FAREWELL  TO  COM. SUBIR KUMAR CHAKRABORTY

REGIONAL SECRTETARY, REGION-IV, BURDWAN MODULE

Com. Subir Kumar Chakraborty joined the Bank’s service on 3rd May 1986 as CCT (Cashier-Clerk-Typist) at the Asansol branch. Before joining in the Bank he had served for long eight years at the ECL Employees’ Co-operative Credit Society. He was born in Asansol and had completed his education in the same town. He involved himself in the union activities immediately after joining the Bank and was inducted in the Branch unit as Treasurer in the year 1988 and he continued in the post till 2008 when he was co-opted as the Unit Secretary of the branch unit after the promotion of the Unit Secretary. His firm commitment and dedication for the members’ cause drew attention of the then leaders and he was inducted into the Circle Committee as Zonal Secretary in the year 2011. By virtue of his Trade union zeal and organizational fervour he was elevated to the post of Regional Secretary of Region-IV in the year 2012 in which he continued till date. 

Com. Chakraborty is a very soft spoken person and a very dedicated Trade union activist. With his soft approach, he could maintain a very good and healthy relation with his members and always stood beside them at the time of their need. An epitome of honesty, sincerity and simplicity he was acceptable to one and all in Burdwan Module but with the Management, he never compromised on any issues which could go against the interest of members. Our Union was enriched by his invaluable contribution.

Com. Chakraborty is going to retire from his service as well as from the Association on 31st January 2018. We wish him a very happy, healthy and contended retired life. A farewell meeting to bid adieu Com. Chakraborty has been organized on 28TH January 2018 (Sunday) at the premises of SBI Asansol Branch at 2.30 P.M. All the members are requested to join en-masse at the farewell function to make it a thunderous success. 
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